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A thank you letter to Lok Wah Catholic Primary School 

Dear Lok Wah Catholic Primary School, 

 

How time flies! In the blink of an eye, six years have gone by. It is time to 

say goodbye to Lok Wah Catholic Primary School. I am reluctant to leave 

the school. I think my school is my second family. Also, I think the school 

is like a farm. All teachers are farmers. The students are seeds. The 

study is the growing of the plants. Therefore, I am lucky to study in this 

school. 

 

In these six years, the school has helped me a lot. If I had academic 

problems, the teachers taught me immediately. Besides knowledge, the 

teachers helped me explore my other talents, such as science. Also 

teachers assisted me to find out my potential. Indeed, I learnt a lot at 

school too. I wanted to thank Mr Lam because he guided me to join lots of 

competitions so I could learn some new things about STEAM. Besides, I 

have gained confidence. I will never give up. I have learnt how to overcome 

difficulties and believe in myself too. 



 

Finally, I want to be a scientist in the future because I have found my 

hopes, dreams and ambitions in my school. I would like to say thank you to 

all the teachers. I hope my school will head towards the 100th anniversary. 

Love,  

Chan Chie Yeung 

6B student 

. 


